For the attention of Rachel English.

Dear Rachel,
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.
We object to this application for the following reasons.

No 81 is one of an attractive, unspoiled row of mews buildings. So we object to the rooftop
extension to house the stair and cold water tank. This extension is far too long and inappropriate
for a mews

building. We understand that there are other ways of dealing with

water storage.

Our concern is that it will act as a precedent for the other mews buildings in the row which would
ruin this particular row.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
NW1 7EA



